

DIARY NOTES

	<u>DD/S</u> 11 May 1962 25X1A9a
25X1A	1. I have arranged with on Wednesday, 16 June. We will leave shortly after lunch, spend the afternoon there, and, hopefully, go fishing on the way back. 2./H. Gates Lloyd and CAT. I thought it went quite well. General Carter appeared very interested and expressed a desire to learn more about the company as time permits.
25X1A9a	advised me that he was sending rather strong memoranda to his area chiefs about their responsibility for notifying him of any employees or families of employees who did not get along well at their stations. He was prompted to do this because he recently discovered four or five cases in which families have been transferred laterally when, had he known that they were not well adjusted, he would have brought them home. I encouraged him to send these memoranda and told him that I would support him completely in this effort.
	* * * * * * *
25X1A9a	
25X1A9a	4. I reviewed the "flag" cases of Messrs. with Shef Edwards, Emmett Echols, and Dr. Tietjen. In the cases of
25X1A9a	, we felt that they should leave the Agency. However, Shef
25X1A9a	and I will brief Richard Helms on Mr.
25X1A9a	before taking any further action. We agreed to give Dr. Tietjen a few more weeks to come up with his recommendation regarding Mr. (On 14 June Shef, Bill, and
25X1A9a	I talked with Ting on the grant and Ting agreed that he should be asked to resign and that if he refuses, he should be terminated by the Director under his special
25X1A9a 25X1A9a	authority. I talked with Richard Helms on the phone about Mr. He will pull together information pertinent to case and then give me a ring, at which time we will get together and decide what our recommendation should be.)
	LKW:jas

Approved For Release 2001/08/01 : CIA-RDP76-00183R000400020103-6